
 

Lavis plans on doing the following work next week:  

 Water and storm service on Albert Street between Rattenbury Street and Park Lane 
 Earth Excavation on Albert Street between Rattenbury Street and Park Lane 
 Concrete sidewalk on Princess Street West (Weather permitting) 
 String line for concrete curb on Park Lane (Weather permitting) 
 water and storm services into the basements of buildings  

    FIRE HYDRANT INSTALLATION 

This week a new fire hydrant was installed outside of Repurposed Artisan Design on Park Lane.  See pictures below of the back 

hoe lifting it into place and the workers attaching it to the water line.  The waterlines all have a tiny blue wire attached to them.  

This is for future locating.  The wire can be activated and then a utility locator can be used  to find the line in the future.  The 

nuts and bolts are quite 

large as can been seen in 

the below picture. 

You can watch the Fire   

Hydrant Installation Movie 

on the  Central Huron 

YouTube Channel.    

For information contact Angela 

Smith at cic@centralhuron.com 

Follow us on Facebook 

@CentralHuronInspired 
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SAFETY REQUEST 

PLEASE STAY SAFELY ON THE OUTSIDE OF THE FENCE 
Please stay on the outside of all construction fencing.  If you aren’t sure how to get to your destina-

tion, stand at the fence and wave, and a worker will come to your aid.  The equipment operators 

are not expecting pedestrians in the work zone.  Please make their job easier by staying safely on 

the outside of the fence. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-cHgovaUeYc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-cHgovaUeYc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCkZ8e9yATqbF382QIiD96jw/videos
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCkZ8e9yATqbF382QIiD96jw/videos
https://www.facebook.com/CentralHuronInspired

